NORWA 'K
for BUSINESS

ECONOMIC & COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT

STOREFRONT
IMPROVEMENT

e BOOSTS VITALITY AND
ECONOMIC PERFORMANCE

e GRANTS UP TO 80% OF
PROJECT ($16,000 MAX)

e AVAILABLE TO TENANTS &
PROPERTY OWNERS IN
COMMERCIAL CORRIDORS




STOREFRONT IMPROVEMENT

The purpose of the Storefront
Improvement Program is to encourage
businesses and property owners within
commercial corridors to improve the
front exterior of their commercial
properties, making these areas more
attractive to shoppers and growing
neighborhood vitality and economic
performance.

City of Norwalk property owners or
tenants can access financial resources
to renovate or restore commercial
building exterior facades through the
Storefront Improvement Program.

A total of $50,000 of grant funding will
be available each program year which
begins on July 1st of each respective
year. The program works as a matching
grant where the applicant covers 20%
of the costs and the grant matches
80% of that cost. The maximum amount
available for any business is a $20,000
project total ($16,000 in grant funding)
within any 4-year period.

The program is a first-come, first-serve
model.

www.norwalkforbusiness.org
203-854-7955

3 Belden Ave., Norwalk, CT 06850



